
  
                                                                                  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Newsletter 
7th June 2024 

 
Headteacher Cup Awards 
Awarded 24th May 2024 

Awarded for RE 
 

Reception: Someone who really came to mind when I thought about our RE lessons was Rosie. During RE, 
Rosie asks appropriate questions and enjoys learning about different individuals and groups 
within her own community. She has great cultural awareness and is able to make connections to 
her own personal experiences. During our last 'Being Special' topic, Rosie was able to share when 
things have happened in her life that made her feel special such as her birthday and she was able 
to recall what happens at a traditional Christian baptism.  
Well done Rosie you have a positive and open minded attitude! 

 

Year 1: Lola L is really enthusiastic in her learning.  She has loved learning about different aspects of 
Christianity but has especially liked learning about Judaism including their celebrations.  Lola has 
enjoyed learning about making a Mezuzah which is a special scroll that is in a case on the outside 
of a Jewish person’s house. 

 

Year 2: The award for RE goes to Rosie.  Rosie could be given an award every day for being enthusiastic 
and engaged in her learning.  Rosie puts lots of effort into her learning into her work but when 
looking through Rosie’s RE work, I noticed that she listens carefully during lessons so that she 
can complete her tasks effectively.  Rosie is a critical thinker and applies her learnt knowledge to 
new learning.  She is able to compare faiths and the different artefacts and symbols from both 
the Christian faith and the Islamic faith and compare both of their special places to worship.  Well 
done Rosie. 

 

Year 3: The celebration cup for RE went to Raeven. Last term we were looking at Hinduism and how 
Hindus worship. Raeven was focused in all lessons and participated well in class discussions. The 
work she produced was presented beautifully. Well done Raeven! 

 

Year 4: Year 4 really enjoy our RE lessons and their respect is fantastic!  However, the Year 4 Cup was 
awarded to Bea for her amazing contributions and her positive attitude to all our RE lessons.  Her 
questions are fantastic as well as her empathy, understanding and growing knowledge.  Bea was 
also nominated by several of her peers in class for her great efforts in RE lessons.  How super 
that they noticed too!  Well done Bea. 

 

Year 5: I have been SUPER impressed with RE from everyone this year! We did some revisiting the other 
week and I was astounded by the amount that you could remember! However, there can only 
be one winner - Ruby! Looking back at knowledge organisers, Ruby has reflected on what has 
been taught, and often thoughtfully considered how it may impact everyday life and behaviours, 
asked thoughtful questions, and also added additional facts – not just stuck with the key 
objective. Well done! 

 

Year 6: The RE cup is being awarded to Charlotte, as she always listens and contributes well during RE 
lessons.  She demonstrates empathy and maturity when considering different religions and 
displays an understanding that the way people from other religions live their lives may be 
different to her own.  Charlotte always asks lots of questions and is keen to learn more about the 
different religions and is able to discuss these in an unbiased manner. When learning about 
Science Vs religion she was also able to consider both viewpoints fairly. 
Well done Charlotte. 

 
 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 
3rd – 7th June 2024 

Reception Class 
97.58% 

Other Cups 
 

Creativity Cup:  Summer (Year 2) 
 
KS1 Kindness Cup: Ollie L (Reception) 
 
KS2 Kindness Cup: George (Year 4) 
 
 
All cups mentioned on this newsletter need to be 
returned to the school office on Monday 8th July 
please. 

 

 

Bikeability 
 

Well done to the children who came to school during the half term 
and took part in Bikeability.  You were all amazing and passed your 
level 2!  The trainers, Tracey and Ryan commented on your brilliant 
behaviour and willing to try!  Well done! 
Give a big round of applause and a bike bell ring to: 
 
Zak A   Lowen S-L 
Kezia B   Liam S 
Jake C   Poppy W 
Maisie F  Holly O 
Georgia L  Charlotte B 
Rosie K     

Whole Class Photos 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
If you wish to view or order your child’s whole class photos, you still can, but only with home 
delivery www.hatchboxphoto.co.uk   
 
All you need is the link or access code for their gallery. If you have any issues, please go directly to HatchBox 
photography: hatchboxphoto@hotmail.com  

Activities Outside of School 
 
 

 

Over the weekend Jack and Jamie from Year 6 played in a 

tournament at Biscovey Football Club.  

The boys and their team won the group stages, winning every 

game. They then went on to win the semi-final.  

The final was a tough game and unfortunately the other team 

scored a lucky goal to take the win.  

Jack and Jamie are pictured with their runners up trophies. 

Well done Jack and Jamie from Roche School! 

http://www.hatchboxphoto.co.uk/
mailto:hatchboxphoto@hotmail.com


A mazing 

U nique 

T alented 

I mportant 

S pecial 

M agical 

 

No need to hide when you have a superpower, 

You are amazing no matter what the hour. 

You’re special every day, there’s no one quite like you. 

 

You’re amazing when you don’t realise you are. 

You’re unique in any way or on any day. 

You’re important because you make people smile, 

And that’s how the day flies by. 

 

You’re magical in your own way 

And that’s what makes you special. 

You’re talented when you don’t notice, 

That’s what makes you, you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This beautiful poem was written for me by one of our 

very amazing and talented neuro-divergent pupils. 

They wish to remain anonymous, right now, but I do 

have their permission to share it with you. I hope you 

will all appreciate the time that went into this, and 

that it will bring a smile to your face. 

Well done! 

Mrs Carlin  

 
Year 1 Cake Sale 

 

On Thursday 27th June, Year 1 are having a cake sale.  
Please can Year 1 bring cakes to sell from Tuesday 
25th June.   
 

Make sure you bring some cash at collection time 
on 25th June.  All monies raised will be donated to 
Newquay Lifeboat Station. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wellbeing 
 
 Volunteers’ week takes place every year from the 1st to the 7th June. It is 

a chance to recognise the fantastic contribution volunteers make to our 
communities, and to say thank you. 
 
Why is volunteering important? 
As well as helping others, volunteering has been shown to improve 
volunteers’ wellbeing too. It’s human nature to feel good after helping 
someone out. 
 
Becoming a volunteer 
Want to volunteer but don’t know where to start? Volunteers’ week is a 
great time to find out more. You can start in our local community, or there 
aer websites to help you get started: 
www.Do-it.org is a volunteering database, where you can search by 
interest, activity or location and apply online. 
www.charityjob.co.uk is the UK’s biggest site for charity jobs and 
volunteering opportunities. 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 
 

Tuesday 11th June Group 3 Polkerris Trip  Selected children Permission needed on Parent Pay 
 
Wednesday 12th June Cricket Tournament  Selected children Permission needed on Parent Pay 
 
Thursday 13th June Group 4 Polkerris Trip  Selected children Permission needed on Parent Pay 
 
Friday 13th June  Source to Sea   Year 4   Permission needed on Parent Pay 
 
18th – 21st June  London    Year 6   Permission needed on Parent Pay 
 
Monday 24th June Sports Day   Whole School  Details below 
 
Tuesday 25th June Group 5 Polkerris Trip  Selected children Permission needed on Parent Pay 
 
1st July – 11th July Swimming   Year 4   Permission needed on Parent Pay 
 
10th July  Learning Journey  Reception Class  3.15pm 
 
12th July  Source to Sea   Year 4   Permission needed on Parent Pay 
 
16th July  Performance 1   Year 6   6pm 
 
17th July  Performance 2   Year 6   6pm 
 
18th July  Leavers meal   Year 6   5pm 
 
19th July  Leavers assembly  Year 6   9am 

Sports Day 
 

Sports Day will be on Monday 24th June. 
 
KS2 will start at 9.15am (Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6) 
 
KS1 will start at 1.15pm (Reception, Year 1 and Year 2) 
 
Our back up day for Sports Day should we need to cancel for the weather is Wednesday 26th June.  Our back up for 
the back up day is Friday 5th July! 
 
We will keep you informed of any changes which may happen nearer to the time. 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Calling all Musicians! 
 

 
 

Do you play a musical instrument?   
 
As part of the curriculum, KS1 need to listen to live music.  If you play an instrument and you would be able to 
demonstrate it to a group of children, we would be very grateful – even better if there are a few people who could 
make up a group! 
 
For further information or to show interest, please email reception@roche.tpacademytrust.org or ring 01726 890323. 
 

“Music gives a soul to the universe, wings to the mind, flight to the imagination, and life to everything.” 
 
 

 
 

Environment Day at Roche School 
 

Well done to the school council who presented an assembly on Thursday morning about Environment Day.  Year 6 then 
supported each class with their environmental craft. 
 
Reception class and Year 1 made elephants from milk cartons, Year 2 and Year 3 made caterpillars and mini-beasts and 
Year 4 and Year 5 made dinosaurs and one very pretty giraffe! 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to all of the children on your fabulous creations – each classroom was a hive of activity and fun whilst 

making items! 

Excellent work from Year 6 and the school council for their hard work and support too. 

For more information regarding Environment day, head for: 

https://www.worldenvironmentday.global/about/theme-host 

 

mailto:reception@roche.tpacademytrust.org
https://www.worldenvironmentday.global/about/theme-host


 


